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Dear Dr. Stenzel.

Thank you so much for your letter. I have asked the
curator of marine invertebrates of the University Museum to see
if there sho.ld be some named Ostrea's which could be of scme use
for you. Unfortunately there are o:ly few with good lubels.
Ostrea cochlear from Port ilger and from Cagliari,Ostrea hyotis
fron Alutryoniz Ind. Oc. There is however some unnzmed szmples
meinly from tre Indopacific with reliable localities,but other-
wise this is all.

I have may orfices in the maseum building but have
nothing to do with the museum itself.

Sincerely yours
< Sy Lo
T. Soot-Ryéen






